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It has been the primary concern of the Adjutant staff to report factual
and concise news to you throughout the year. The Adjutant Staff hopes
that it succeeded in this task. The staff feels that it has left a heritage
of good news reporting behind it and it was intended this year to give
the subscribers of the paper a wider scope of events. They also wanted
to leave the school with an established paper for forthcoming news. We
salute the senior members of the Adjutant.
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